
http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=17804 

Centennial Bridge Work Rescheduled
(KAIR) -- Friday’s lighting work in Leavenworth has been cancelled & will be rescheduled at a later
date.

Eastbound and westbound K-92 over the Centennial Bridge will not be reduced to one lane both
directions for street lighting work by the City of Leavenworth on Friday between 9:00 a.m. and 3:00
p.m. as previously scheduled.

The City of Leavenworth is hoping to complete all of the remaining lighting work in one day,
weather permitting.

Traffic will be directed over the bridge through the project work zone via a flagging operation. 

Drivers should expect some delays during this day-long closure. 
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